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March 25, 2020 

 
Tracy Unified School District Announces Extended School Closure  

to Include April 6-9th  
Tentative Return Date is Now April 20, 2020 

 
 
Dear Tracy Unified School District Families and Community, 
 
The Tracy Unified School District continues to respond and make changes regarding 

COVID-19 based on the advice and guidance from the San Joaquin County Public 

Health Services, the San Joaquin County Office of Education, and the Governor of 

the State of California. Circumstances and information from these agencies changes 

daily, affecting the decisions that we make. This memo provides an update on the 

most recent information, as of today. 

 

The original date of return to school was to be April 6, 2020, however, with April 10, 

2020, being the start of our scheduled Spring Break (April 10 - April 17), we believe 

coming back for only 4 days would not be in the best interest of our students. 

Therefore, the closure which was announced on March 13th will be extended through 

our Spring Break, with a return to school date of  Monday, April 20, 2020. 

 

Meals will still be available at select locations, at no charge, for children ages 2-18 

years of age as well as students in the Young Adult Program through April 9th. 

Please check the TUSD website or contact your school regarding meal pick-up times 

and locations. As has been past practice, there will be no meals served during Spring 

Break (April 10- April 17). 

 

The Tracy Unified School District will continue to work with the government of 

California, the San Joaquin County Public Health Services (PHS) and the San 

Joaquin County Office of Education to monitor the situation and provide updates as 

necessary. There is a very good chance that school closures may be extended beyond 

Friday, April 17, 2020. 

 

For more information we encourage you to visit the following websites: Center for 

Disease Control: https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/; TUSD page on COVID-19: 

https://www.tracy.k12.ca.us/parentstudent-information/health-services/coronavirus-

page. 

 

For updated information regarding TUSD schools reopening and other District 

concerns, please check the district website at https://www.tracy.k12.ca.us/. 

 

If you have any questions please contact the TUSD Student Services Department at 

(209) 830-3280. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Brian Stephens, Ed.D. 

Superintendent 
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